IBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

I 194

/R
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO ¢ i/
DATE; April 29, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0362
Urban Renewal — Jonestown — Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 14-0362 — Urban Renewal — Jonestown — Amendment  for the purpose of
amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Jonestown.

The Bill is necessary in order to allow a potential redevelopment project for the
properties known as 1100 East Baltimore Street, 1110-1112 East Baltimore Street, 1101-1105
East Fayette Street, 1107-1133 East Fayette Street, and a portion of East Fairmount Avenue.

BDC has reviewed this Bill and respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given
by the City Council for Bill No. 14-0362.
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Angela Gibson
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